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I have been purchasing a 3 litre bottle of Dairy Farmers Skim Milk for $5.99 for 3 
months from Coles Supermarket Gosford. The price increased overnight to $6.36, an 
increase of almost 6%. This is just one example of the Supermarket chains, 
unjustifiable increasing the cost of groceries onto the consumer. There was no 
wholesale increase and the increase was without warning. The milk industry as I 
understand it is heavily regulated by the co-ops, and the wholesale price is consistent.  
 


